
 
 

 

12th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 7th March 2025, we will be holding a careers fair in the hall. The purpose of this fair 
is to inspire the children to broaden their horizons and make them aware of all the different 
opportunities which are available to them in the future. 
 
The fair will start at 3.20pm and finish at 4.00pm. You are welcome to join us to see what 
some of the children have created about a chosen career as well as seeing a range of career 
stalls from other volunteers.  
 
You will need to enter through the hall doors after collecting your child/children from their usual 
collection points. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Yours sincerely` 
Miss Hargreaves & Mrs Pugh 
Miss Hargreaves and Mrs Pugh   
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